
 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

Pictured are:  (Standing) Shae 

Grayek, Hannah Wolfe and Jor-

dan Bidwell.  (Front) Julio Santana 

and Cody Nichols. 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 Juniors and Junior Parents 
 Plan ahead for your senior year…it actually starts now!   It is good to take the ACT as a Junior  at least one time, usually 
in December, but you can take it anytime.  

 

 The ASVAB will also be given at Overton High School this fall.  Juniors will take the Armed  Services Vocational Apti-
tude Battery, this test gives good career information and is also  useful for students interested in entering one of the service 
branches after graduation.  

 

 Juniors should also begin meeting with college admissions reps and going on college visits.  

 

Seniors and Senior Parents: 

 We will have a senior parent meeting the end of September, after I have gone to my  beginning of the year counselor 
meeting where I receive updated college and scholarship  information from the major colleges in Nebraska - more details to 
come on the date.  Even if  you have had a senior before, there will be important information for your senior this year!   

 

   

 Parents, please make sure that you have correct contact information listed on Power School,  specifically your e-mail 
address so that you receive important information from me.    

 Familiarize yourself with my website for information.  

  

 Senior Pictures  
If you haven’t already done it, have your senior pictures taken soon! 

I will need a total of 3 senior pictures by December 1st! 

 These are for the yearbook, the composite picture in the commons area, and  publication.  All three pictures need to be 
vertical (up and down).  

 

 When you give me the pictures, please label each of your pictures with your name and where  you want them dis-
played.  Then, place your pictures in an envelope, put your name on the  front of the envelope. 

 

I will need a total of 4 baby pictures by December 1st to use in the senior slide show. 

 1.  Please make sure your name is on the back of each picture. 
 2.  Number them on the back in the order you want them to appear on the slideshow. 
 3.  Place them in the envelope with your senior pictures.  

 

 

ACT Test 

The ACT test is given at Overton High School and surrounding schools multiple times throughout the year.  You must take 
the test at least once by December of your senior year.  Have your scores sent directly to the college(s) you are consider-
ing attending.  College codes can be found on the ACT website, or I can help you find them.  Register at http://
www.actstudent.org 

 

http://www.actstudent.org
http://www.actstudent.org


 

 

 

COLLEGE FAIRS & VISITS 

College Fairs are a great way to learn more about many colleges.  You also have the opportunity to have your questions 
answered directly by a representative from that college.  There are many college fairs, check on the EducationQuest Cal-
endar of Events if you would like to attend an event.  Dates and events will be shared soon.  

 

 

APPLY for COLLEGE 

Apply to the top three colleges you are considering attending. 

Go to the Admissions page of the college of your choice, you will find all of the information you need. 

 

 

SCHOLARSHIPS: 

Many national and regional scholarships are due in October.  Most local college scholarships are due in November.  Please 
begin looking for scholarship now! 

 

I will provide Scholarship information as I receive it.  Please use the links and information I provide as well as looking on 
the website of the college you plan to attend.     

 
 

 COLLEGE REPS and INFO: 

 Many college reps will visit the school throughout the year.  If you are interested in learning  more about a specific 
college, let me know and I will work to make arrangements to have a  rep visit our school!  This is open to Juniors and Seniors, 

other student welcome by special  arrangements and approval, but is not a free pass to skip class for any student.  

 

 

 POTENTIAL COLLEGE ATHLETES:  

 Register with the NCAA clearinghouse! NAIA schools require the same “pre-registration”.  

 If you are planning to play sports in college, you and your parents need to complete the  application.  

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


